Little Bears Pre-School News Letter July 2016

Thank you very much

A very big Thank you must go to our committee and especially Hayley and Tom Bond for all their hard work fundraising. They managed to raise a total of £700.00 for our pre-school, and this is amazing as we will be able to put this towards the up keep of our pre-school.

Thank you soooo much.



Left to right
Leanne, Katie, Selina, Hayley and Anna

Visit to Holsworthy library and picnic in the park (weather providing)

Monday 18th July 10am

We all meet at the Library at 10am and have some stories and then carry on to the park for a picnic and play in the park. If it is raining we will carry on with our visit to Holsworthy library and then return back to Little bears for the rest of the morning

End of term Saying goodbye Friday 22nd July 9.15am Last day of Term

We are now nearly getting to the end of another summer term and ten of our children will be moving onto a new start in school.

Parent /Carers are welcome to come in and join us to say goodbye and refreshments on the last day of term.

We would like to say goodbye and wish lots of happiness to Henry, Ollie, James, Jasper, Katie, Olivia, Ellie, Tommy, Liam and Samuel.

Spare Clothes

Just to find out if anyone has any of our little Bears polo shirts or jumpers at home, we have got very low and have quite a few missing. Thank you.

Has anyone got any they might be able to donate we would really appreciate it Thank you.

Barnardo's Big Toddle fundraising

Children had lots of fun last week using different equipment and learning new skills, all the children have been presented with a Barnardo's medal

Just to find out if anyone has any sponsor forms left to return as I will be paying in our fundraising money next week.

We wish you all a very happy and enjoyable summer holidays

We will be Returning back to pre-school on Monday 5th September 2016

Thank you very much.

Jane, Jo and Natalie